
 
 

  This meeting was cancelled on April 22, 2022, in a Special 
Meeting due to the possible lack of a quorum for the May 3, 2022, 
meeting as several Commissioners will be out of town.  

 
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY                           

COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD AT 
2775 GARRISON AVENUE, May 3, 2022, at Noon. 

 


